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Amy Margulies of the University Health and Counseling Services  
(http://www.uww.edu/uhcs/) gave a very informative presentation of the 
services offered at the Ambrose Health Center for UW-W employees and 
students.  I’m sure many UW-W employees are not aware of the extent of the 
services available to them.  Check out their website (above) to find out more. 
 
She walked us through a series of questions so we could pinpoint what our 
stress triggers are. 
 
She taught us a simple way to quiet our mind and relax to improve concentration 
and reduce stress. 
 
After Amy’s presentation, everyone in the group introduced themselves and 
where they work. 
 
Terrie Parenteau reported that the results from the survey have been gathered 
and the group will be meeting with Denise Ehlen from Research and Sponsored 
Programs to see if there are any rules, etc. as to how the information should be 
shared and with whom.  She stressed that all answers and comments are 
confidential and results will be shared with the RCC group before being passed 
along to other administrative groups on campus.  She also thanked everyone for 
participating.  There was a 50% response rate for the survey which is absolutely 
phenomenal! 
 
Jodi Hare from the Registrar’s office handed out a draft of the anticipated moves 
which will take place before the demolition of Salisbury and Baker to prepare for 
the construction of the new UC and Business and Economics building. 
 
Submitted by Tricia Borchardt 
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